
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel
Subject: FW: New gas station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:32:52 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:05 AM
Subject: FW: New gas station in Borden
 
 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:21 AM
Subject: FW: New gas station in Borden
 
 
 

From: lori mckenna [mailto:mckennagirl@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 9:50 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New gas station in Borden
 
I am writing to oppose the building of a new gas station in Borden... Borden has three gas
station as it is . Ceretti's and Howatt's  are  family operated businesses that have been in the
community for many years .Both are whole heartedly supported by the  community. Each
business also supports the community. Can't say enough good about each . They will always
be supported by the community   who will not be supporting a new gas and retail business. 
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